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Greetings Susan
Howell,

The Debunking is Coming, the Debunking is Coming .....
 

ONLINE REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!!!! (You can pay with
credit cards or PayPal too)

Click HERE, and LOGIN, then click on REGISTER NOW!!

OR email Lilia Ledezma at lilia@
communityconsultantsgroup.com
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Greetings Susan Howell,

We had a great time over the last two Tuesdays! We gave away more than just a
few bucks on Tuesday, May 27th in our yearly scholarship award meeting! Not all
of our scholars were able to attend, but the ones that did took a great picture with
their families. 

Scholarships, Scholarships and Scholarships!

And We Inducted a New Member - Welcome Back Stefanie Boicelli

We are thrilled to welcome back alumna Stef. Stef had a short stint in our club in
2013 but the timing was just not quite right. The timing got right and we are quite
lucky to get Stef back. She has already volunteered to get on our brand new
Foundation BOD and is interjecting some fantastic energy.

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Jessica Schwartz with Kiva
Microfunds!

 

Service This Week

Finemaster: Barbara Bonilla

Sergeant-at-Arms: Don Hack

Greeter: Stefanie Boicell

Thought-of-the-Day: OPEN

 

Important Dates

Tuesday, June 10th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Thursday, June 12th               
Program Committee Meeting

Saturday, June 14th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Tuesday, June 17th                    
Debunking & Installation of

2014-2015 Officers

Friday, June 20th                    



  

Welcome Stefanie to our club! Big thanks to her sponsor too - Great job Corrin. 

Then Bob Bell spoke on June 3rd....

On Tuesday, June 3rd, we heard a lot about Redwood City from our City Manager
Bob Bell. Folks asked a few questions about parking, parking and well, parking.
Actually there were many more questions thrown about and Mr. Bell delivered a lot
of great information. 

This Week - Scott Schwartz's daughter Jessica on Kiva Microfunds!!!

Kiva Microfunds is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization that allows people to lend
money via the Internet to low-income / underserved entrepreneurs and students in
over 70 countries. Speaker Jessica Schwartz in an intern at Kiva Microfunds.  

Other News! 

Save the Date! Tuesday, June 17th is the time for the debunking! Time for me to
wrap up this year of mine and time to induct our set of officers for 2014-2015.
There is a great lineup for next year and many great things should continue to
happen with our club!

Our History Pages

Check out our Club History Project here!!! I am still collecting photos for the
galleries and seem to still be begging for a few words from the presidents on their
respective years. 

Join Us!

BOD Meeting

Tuesday, June 24th                  
 Beats me, but I will come up
with something

 Rotary Birthdays in June

Carol Ebner 19 yr
Scott Schwartz 1 yr

 

  Member's Birthdays in June

Aaron Johnson

 

100% Attendance in April 

Bil Bergler
Bob Boland
Carlos Bolanos
Barbara Bonilla
Hal Butts
Bill Conklin
Judy Cooper-Higday
Deanna Dooley
Mike Giari
Roland Haga
Susan Howell
Karen Krueger
Joseph Lucero
Bill Nicolet
Steve Wagstaffe

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!

    

            

 



We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 
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Greetings Susan Howell,

We had a great time over the last two Tuesdays! We gave away more than just a
few bucks on Tuesday, May 27th in our yearly scholarship award meeting! Not all
of our scholars were able to attend, but the ones that did took a great picture with
their families. 

Scholarships, Scholarships and Scholarships!

And We Inducted a New Member - Welcome Back Stefanie Boicelli

We are thrilled to welcome back alumna Stef. Stef had a short stint in our club in
2013 but the timing was just not quite right. The timing got right and we are quite
lucky to get Stef back. She has already volunteered to get on our brand new
Foundation BOD and is interjecting some fantastic energy.

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Jessica Schwartz with Kiva
Microfunds!

 

Service This Week

Finemaster: Barbara Bonilla

Sergeant-at-Arms: Don Hack

Greeter: Stefanie Boicell

Thought-of-the-Day: OPEN

 

Important Dates

Tuesday, June 10th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Thursday, June 12th               
Program Committee Meeting

Saturday, June 14th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Tuesday, June 17th                    
Debunking & Installation of

2014-2015 Officers

Friday, June 20th                    



  

Welcome Stefanie to our club! Big thanks to her sponsor too - Great job Corrin. 

Then Bob Bell spoke on June 3rd....

On Tuesday, June 3rd, we heard a lot about Redwood City from our City Manager
Bob Bell. Folks asked a few questions about parking, parking and well, parking.
Actually there were many more questions thrown about and Mr. Bell delivered a lot
of great information. 

This Week - Scott Schwartz's daughter Jessica on Kiva Microfunds!!!

Kiva Microfunds is a 501(c)(3) tax exempt organization that allows people to lend
money via the Internet to low-income / underserved entrepreneurs and students in
over 70 countries. Speaker Jessica Schwartz in an intern at Kiva Microfunds.  

Other News! 

Save the Date! Tuesday, June 17th is the time for the debunking! Time for me to
wrap up this year of mine and time to induct our set of officers for 2014-2015.
There is a great lineup for next year and many great things should continue to
happen with our club!

Our History Pages

Check out our Club History Project here!!! I am still collecting photos for the
galleries and seem to still be begging for a few words from the presidents on their
respective years. 

Join Us!

BOD Meeting

Tuesday, June 24th                  
 Beats me, but I will come up
with something

 Rotary Birthdays in June

Carol Ebner 19 yr
Scott Schwartz 1 yr

 

  Member's Birthdays in June

Aaron Johnson

 

100% Attendance in April 

Bil Bergler
Bob Boland
Carlos Bolanos
Barbara Bonilla
Hal Butts
Bill Conklin
Judy Cooper-Higday
Deanna Dooley
Mike Giari
Roland Haga
Susan Howell
Karen Krueger
Joseph Lucero
Bill Nicolet
Steve Wagstaffe

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!

    

            

 



We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 
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Greetings Susan Howell,

Well gang, this is my almost my last SPOKE that I am writing as Club President. It
has been a great year. Some good, some bad, but always moving forward. I have
a few new jobs starting on July 1st. Our Club has finally given our Past Presidents
a job. They move over to Our Foundation (RCRCF) and try their hand at getting
money. Not necessarily my cup of tea, but I certainly can bring up a the right
amount of technology to use behind the scenes.  

Ticket Selling Contest for July 4th - PRIZES!!!!!

Speaking of fundraising, our new Foundation Board has gone out and found a
couple of prizes for the top two ticket sellers on July 4th. We have a $100 gift
certificate for dinner at Vesta and two bottles of wine from K&L. 

Rules.....

Tickets have to be sold on July 4th
Tickets must have the box checked for Rotary 
Stef Boicelli, the new RCRCF Treasurer, will be in the booth on July 4th
starting at 1:00 pm 
Give your sold tickets to Stef so she can keep the count

This Week's Program - Mitone Griffiths

Mitone and her family were meeting in the Philippines for a family reunion when
Typhoon Haiyan hit the islands. Already in route and arriving right on the heels of
destruction, Mitone found a very big mess, but as President of Half Moon Bay's
club, she also found a new idea for a project or three. Perhaps it is time for our
club to finally talk trees? 

District Grants Approved!

News and Events

Featured Speaker

Mitone Griffiths, Philippines

Service This Week

Finemaster: Steve Webb

Sergeant-at-Arms: Judy
Cooper

Greeter: Stefanie Boicell

Thought-of-the-Day: Fred
Strathdee

Important Dates

Tuesday, June 24th             
Our Weekly Meeting              

Tuesday, July 1st                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Tuesday, July 8th                    
Our Weekly Meeting

Thursday, July 10th               
Program Committee Meeting

Tuesday, July 29th                    
Board meets with the DG



  

We will shortly see a whole lot of this happening in District 5150....

Fifteen clubs applied for District Grants this year. All of those requests fell within
the budget guidelines and ALL of them have been APPROVED. I haven't loaded
all those folks into the database, so I am a bit behind on letting them know. 

Central Marin, Half Moon Bay, Mission San Rafael, Pacifica, Redwood City,
SF Fisherman's Wharf, San Rafael Terra Linda and Tiburon Sunset all applied
for District Grants for Dictionaries. So, we will have a whole bunch of pictures just
like this going on all over the district!!

Menlo Park will be working in the community garden to teach children about food,
Millbrae has a project that also addresses education but throws in maternal health
as well. Then I am sure we will all be invited to San Mateo Sunrise for the
Pancake Breakfast. South San Francisco is working on Teen CERT and Terra
Linda is also helping Mary Silveira School get a new eating area. 

Lots of things happening in 2014-2015! All of which will help us Light Up Rotary!!!!

Other News! 

Attendance and Online Makeups

Just in case you need a makeup and never thought about the online variety, here
is an email that was received shortly after one of our newest members did just
that....

Hi John and Susan,

I went online to the eClub One make-up to make-up for
missing today’s meeting. John, you will probably get an email
but in case it doesn’t work I thought I should email you both
directly. But oh my gosh, how informative some of these
articles are! Here are two separate excerpts in particular that
really made an impression on me…

Thanks so much for the opportunity to make it up!

Stefanie 

 Rotary Birthdays in June

Carol Ebner 19 yr
Scott Schwartz 1 yr

 Member's Birthdays in June

Aaron Johnson

 100% Attendance in May

Bill Bergler
Bob Boland
Carlos Bolanos
Barbara Bonilla
Hal Butts
Bill Conklin
Judy Cooper-Higday
Deanna Dooley
Mike Giari
Roland Haga
Susan Howell
Karen Krueger
Joseph Lucero
Bill Nicolet
Steve Wagstaffe

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
John McAfee for LUNCH credit!

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            



An Excerpt from “Rotarians in our Twenties and
Thirties"

“Generation Y is about a globally connected world. There’s
never been a time when members of this generation were not
connected to people on the other side of the planet.” Still, she
notes, they’re not naturally drawn to Rotary; only 11 percent of
members worldwide are under 40. To increase the number,
she thinks, clubs have to be willing to let younger members
chart their own path – like the members of RIOTT.

“If you want young people in your club,” Govertsen says, “you
have to do it as a group, have a place for younger people to get
together. You might want younger members, but if you never
let them be in a leadership position, that’s not good.”

Our History Pages

Check out our Club History Project here!!! The photo galleries have been
loaded. I would still like the past presidents to give me a few words about their year
as president. This could be as little as ten words (check out Glenn Nielsen) or a
poem (Judy Cooper) or accomplishments (Roland Haga and Linda Schmidt). In
any event, a few words would be nice for our visitors 

Join Us!

We are working on some exciting ideas. Please come and enjoy the fellowship and
camaradarie of the Rotary Club of Redwood City in 2014!

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

 
If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email
the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 

 

Rotary Club of Redwood City Roster as of 6-1-14  (this may not show properly in Outlook)          



                     ​​

Click here to Unsubscribe



District 5150
Chartered April 22, 1946

Susan Howell <susan.d.howell@gmail.com>

Rotary Club of Redwood City for the week of 6/28/14

RWC Rotary Do-Not-Reply <do-not-reply@redwoodcityrotary.org> Sun, Jun 29, 2014 at 2:15 PM
Reply-To: do-not-reply+bouncer.222.5611.d61d81888f0b2d75@redwoodcityrotary.org
To: Susan Howell <susan.d.howell@gmail.com>

​​

 

  

Greetings Susan Howell,

This is it! Bye bye! So long! See ya! I am sure you will hear from me from time to
time as District 5150 District Grants Chairperson or as the new begger of bucks for
RCRCF, but otherwise - the newsletter writing for Our Club will be left to others.
Thanks for playing along with me this year and for not opting out. Ha ha.

July 1st is here! President Barbara has been installed, I have been debunked and
the business of the new Rotary year is waiting in the wings. Dictionaries will be
bought, spaghetti cooked and bells rung. We will use our hands, or our money, but
definitely our hearts, to instill just a bit of good into the world. That is why we are in
Rotary after all. 

This Week's Program - Barbara Bonilla

We will hear what is up for the year. I am sure President Barbara has an exciting
idea or two up her sleeve.

Last Day for Ticket Sales is July 4th!!!!

Our one and only big fundraiser is quickly coming to a close. Tickets sold before
July 4th should be dropped off at Hayward Lumber. That way there isn't a last
minute race to count tickets. Those sold on July 4th, may be turned in at the
booth. 

Yours in Rotary,

Susan Howell, CPA,

President, 2013-2014

If you would like something included in The Spoke newsletter, please email

News and Events

Featured Speaker

President Barbara Bonilla

Service This Week

Finemaster: Steve Webb

Sergeant-at-Arms: Don Hack

Greeter: Unknown

Thought-of-the-Day: Unknown

Important Dates

Tuesday, July 1st                    
Our Weekly Meetiing

 Remember to turn in your
 makeups to Club Secretary
Jeffrey Hayden for LUNCH
credit!

    



 the info to news@redwoodcityrotary.org by Thursday evening. 
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